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The Christmas poinsettias will be 
removed from the sanctuary and 
café after services this Sunday. If 
you donated poinsettias, please 
collect them or they will be 

discarded. If you know of someone who might 
enjoy receiving one, please feel free to take one 
or more even if you did not order one.  

The Mission Stitchers will meet in the 
Celebration Center tomorrow from 9:00-11:30 
a.m. In addition to their normal projects, they 
will also work with yarn crafts and knitting. 
Invite a friend! 
 

FIRST LIGHT       
E-NEWS FROM MUNCY FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

 

 

-2022 offering envelopes have been moved to the 

church office.  

-Pastor Rick is offering a new bible study on 
Wednesday evenings in the Café at 6:30 p.m. The 
study is a deeper look at the scriptures with 
biblical scholar and historian Ray Vander Lann 
titled “That the World May Know.” There is no 
book to purchase or homework. All are welcome. 
Contact the office if you need childcare.  
 
-The Widow’s Mite is hosting a hymn sing on 
January 20th at 1:00 p.m. in the sanctuary. 
Evelyn Derrick will be at the piano and taking 
requests. All are welcome to join the fun.  
 
-Red Cross Blood Drive in the Celebration Center 
on January 25th 11:00-4:00. Call 1-800-RED 
CROSS or go to their website to schedule an 
appointment. Masks and I.D. required. 
 
-Life Line Screening Event in Celebration Center 
on January 27th. Schedule an appointment by 
calling 1-866-229-0469, going online to 
https://llsa.social/HSC or texting the word 
“circle” to 797979. 
 
-We are collecting : LEGO® sets for boys and 
girls of all ages; family board games; and card 
games for all ages for Dwell Orphan Care’s Hope 
Chest through the month of January. Donations 
can be placed in the collection bins in the 
Welcome Center and outside the Café.  
 
-The God Squad Youth Group is looking for 
sponsors for their 30 Hour Famine effort to raise 
money for World Vision. You can donate online 
Donate here! with a credit card or seek out a 
youth member to sponsor in person. The 30 
Hour Famine will conclude with a Soup-er Bowl 
luncheon on February 13th after services. All are 
invited to attend. Donations for the luncheon will 
go toward the group’s goal of raising $1,000.00.  

Card Shower for Alberta Shaner’s 
90+ Birthday on January 20th 

Ephrata Manor 
Alberta Shaner -Room 124 
99 Bethany Road 
Ephrata, PA 17522 

Please Collect Your 
Poinsettias 

(Repeated due to no church last Sunday) 
 

 

Card Shower for Doris Fritz’s 90th 
Birthday on January 26th 

532 S. Main Street 
Muncy, PA 17756  

 

https://www.redcrossblood.org/
https://llsa.social/HSC
https://30hourfamine.worldvision.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=donate.team&teamID=34050

